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Another blow to print media. One remaining revenue source for newspapers is the 

public notice. It's still the best way to disseminate this information to the general 

public, many of whom may not subscribe to online news sources or may not have 

access to or literacy with a computer. If we want to keep good newspapers, like my 

favorite, The Eugene Weekly, we need to stop finding ways to bury them. 


